
                                                                          
 
 

Come to a 
Town Hall Meeting 

At the Texas Motor Speedway 
 
 

All North Fort Worth residents are invited to an evening full of fun and facts.  Got a comment or question 

about North Fort Worth?  The City will be all ears at a Town Hall Meeting at the Texas Motor Speedway June 

1st.  Neighbors will have a chance to visit with City of Fort Worth Councilmember Sal Espino and city staff on 

a variety of issues such as public safety, infrastructure, code compliance and traffic.  The evening will include 

a meet and greet at 6:30pm where neighbors can enjoy dessert and drinks (cash bar) while getting to know 

each other.  The meeting will begin at 7pm with a short presentation by the City of Fort Worth, details about 

the racetrack and an open question and answer period.  Come see the beautiful track from the 9th floor and 

learn more about your city and the Texas Motor Speedway.   

All who attend will receive a free summer Speedway Club membership!!!!!!!!   
 

We look forward to seeing you there! 
 
Date:  Thursday, June 1st 
 
Time:  6:30pm, meeting at 7pm 
 
Location:  Texas Motor Speedway-Speedway Club 9th floor 
 
RSVP to: northfwtownhall@yahoo.com 
 
For more information, please contact: 
 
Lara Lee Hogg (817) 789-5968 
LaraLee33@yahoo.com 
 


